
Missouri State Skeet Association
Board of Directors Meeting Minutes

Prairie Grove Shotgun Sports
11/7/20

• Board members present: Dean Rapp – President, Kevin Hess – Vice President, John Burmmett, Rob 

Gyngard, Bill Spurlock – Secretary/Treasurer, Ralph Gates, Bill McCaully.

• Dean Rapp called meeting to order.

• Previous minutes were approved.

• Secretary/Treasurer financial report was approved. Treasurer reported capital appreciation in the 

investment account is about 15%.

• Rookie of the year is David Scott.

• 2021 shoot schedule was approved. Major shoots are...

1)Banquet Shoot to be held at the Springfield Rod & Gun Club on 4/23-25.

2)Zone 5 Shoot to be held at St. Louis Skeet & Trap Club on 8/13-15.

3)Missouri State Championship to be held at the Gateway Gun Club on 8/27-29.

• Member and club dues for 2021 will remain $15/$20 for members, and $50 for clubs.

• The 2021 board of directors will have to decide when the Springfield Rod & Gun Club can hold the 

Missouri State Championship. Prairie Grove Shotgun Sports would like to hold the 2022 Missouri 

State Championship.

• The Points Challenge fund has less than half the required funds to purchase the ten belt buckles. The 

MSSA will make up the difference.

• The meeting was adjourned.
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